
 

         
 

11th September 2015 
 
Dear Parents, Carers, Nans, Grandads, Aunts and Uncles. 
 
Brookfield’s Big Coffee Morning is back.  We would love to invite you back again this 
year for more coffee and cake. 
 
To help raise vital funds for three wonderful charities, Macmillan, Non-Hodgkin’s 
Lymphoma and Breast Cancer, Brookfield will be holding a Big Coffee Morning on 
Monday 28th September 2015. We would like to invite mums, dads and other 
relatives to come into school at various times during the day and have light 
refreshments along with something yummy to eat for a donation of £2.00. 
 
Year 3  09:00 – 09:45   Year 4  10:00 – 10:45 
Year 5  11:00 – 11:45   Year 6  14:00 – 14:45 
 
Each child has been given a piece of bunting to decorate or write a message on, 
which will be displayed in the school hall as decoration. These need to be brought 
back to school by Friday 18th September. 
 
Please sign and return the slip below along with your monies to reserve your ticket. 
Bring your ticket along with you so it can be placed into one of the three boxes, 
which will be labelled, to support your chosen charity. If you have more than one 
child at Brookfield please only select one time slot so we can arrange for your 
child/children to be excused from class. 
 
You can help us make this wonderful day a success by donating some cakes, which 
can be brought into your child’s class before the event. 
 
Many Thanks 
 

Mrs Clark, Miss Wilkinson, Mrs Thornewell, Miss Down, Mrs Atkins 

and Miss Lancley 

 

Dear Charity Team 
 
Childs Name:___________________________       Class________________ 
 
I would like to support Brookfield’s Big Coffee Morning and buy           tickets at £2.00 
I would like to join you for coffee and cake at the following time:-  (please only tick one) 

 
09:00  10:00  11:00  14:00 
 
 
I also have a child in class ______________________called __________________ 
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